College Republicans,

The COSO Board discussed your request again yesterday (4/13) and will not be able to make an exception at this
point. The College Republicans are not in good standing with COSO and therefore COSO will not be able to fund

your group until the deficit is addressed. We would also like to clarify that COSO did not approve you to spend
into the negative for your next event.

In addition, COSO would like to see a plan for how you plan to address the deficit. If you need any assistance or
support coming up with ideas for fundraising, please be in touch.
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